
I support this bill to prohibit hemp processing in rural areas. After having been evacuated from our home last year due to “careless”
fires in the area, the stress of that knowing people and their animals were in jeopardy and virtually homeless in a matter of minutes, 
did not bode well. The fact this was slid across a table of our local government technically approved without forethought of how it 
affects the people who live in this area, will be a reminder when voting comes around again. Common sense & protection is what 
needs to be adhered to. Do what’s right in this fight.


